
Dear Principal Wan and all teachers, 
 
Thank you very much for the kind hospitality of your colleagues and your goodself.    
We are most appreciative of your generosity to share the school-based experiences 
with us. It's really a fruitful day for all of us.  
A thank-you note is attached and wish you all have a prosperous 2009!  

 

Regards, 
Jeanie Lam (Mrs), I(SES2)5 
Tel:     3698 3733 
Fax:   2574 7954 
 
 


